
   

 
 

 

DAVE JONES' BILL REQUIRING PRIOR APPROVAL OF 
HEALTH INSURANCE RATES MOVING FORWARD  

Wednesday, March 24, 2010 at 11:32AM  

Following up on his announcement in February, Dave Jones introduced Assembly Bill 2578 to pass into law prior 

approval rate requirements used by health insurers akin to prior approval requirements currently imposed upon the 

California property and casualty insurers.  A copy of the most recent version of the bill can be found here.  

It appears that the process toward adopting this bill may move quickly as it was announced today in the LA Times 

that the bill "sailed through" the Assembly's Health Committee (link here).  Of course, the Consumer Watchdog 

organization has a blurb on this issue as well (link here).  

 

http://www.calinsuranceregulation.com/home/2010/3/24/dave-jones-bill-requiring-prior-approval-of-health-insurance.html
http://www.calinsuranceregulation.com/home/2010/3/24/dave-jones-bill-requiring-prior-approval-of-health-insurance.html
http://www.leginfo.ca.gov/pub/09-10/bill/asm/ab_2551-2600/ab_2578_bill_20100318_amended_asm_v98.pdf
http://www.latimes.com/business/la-fi-health-insure24-2010mar24,0,2531845.story
http://www.consumerwatchdog.org/patients/articles/?storyId=33413

